
Hello, friends! 
I would like to take a moment and thank the 
admin committee for organizing my beautiful  
reception, and thank you to everyone who  
attended during the BLT luncheon.  I cannot 
tell you how much all of your love and support 
means to me.  I have enjoyed getting to know 
many of you during my short time at FPC, and I 
am very much looking forward to knowing all 
of you better! 
  
- Amy 

Choir rehearsal with 
the Smith Family! 


